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Autumn 
Fruits 

Synchronised 
Mallard 

dabbling on 
the Moat at 

Thursley
Nature 
Reserve

…and a Raft 

spider at 
Thursley Nature 
Reserve where 
reconstruction 

of the 
boardwalk is 

progressing well

False 
Widow 
spider and 
Zebra 
jumping 
spider. 
Link to id 
guide

Photo credits:
Hannah Wills, Dawn Barrow, David 

Madgwick and Brian and Myra Johnson
Please email your nature observations and 

photos to churtenvironment@gmail.com to 
publish in future editions.

Churt News in Nature is now a quarterly 
publication. See you for the Winter edition.

The central 

Churt  

starling flock 

take a break 

after 

murmuration 

practice

Harvest Moon

Pale 

Tussock 

moth  

caterpillar 

in a Churt 

garden. 

They used 

to be a pest 

of hops. 

Buzzard and 

a very active 

Sparrowhawk.

Try to site bird 
feeders under 

cover from 
Sparrowhawk 
dive attacks.

Fungi galore

Called a Sturgeon 
Moon because 

sturgeon fish were 
easier to catch in the 
Great Lakes when it 

appeared.

One year on!

What a difference  a dry 
summer can make! 
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